
 

 
Tales from the Springfield Range – What Can We 

Learn from Outgoing Legislators? 

 

               

 

  

 

             Elaine Nekritz,                  Carol Sente,            David Harris, 

               Retired State Representative               Outgoing State Representative          Outgoing State Representative 

A mass exodus of state legislators is about to occur in the Illinois House of Representatives.  Veteran 

legislators Elaine Nekritz, Carol Sente and David Harris will participate in a panel discussion about their 

roles in the state house, how we can support our legislators and encourage innovation at the state level, 

and their vision of the future of the state of Illinois.   

Come have lunch with colleagues in the Metro Managers Association and learn more about how to 

effectively navigate the statehouse from these veteran legislators. 

 

Date:   Thursday, November 16, 2017 
 

Time:  11:30 AM   Networking 

  Noon   Lunch 

12:30 PM  Presentation 
 

Location:  Harry Caray’s 

70 Yorktown Center 

Lombard, IL 
 

Cost:   $25 for Metro Luncheon Only (Students/Interns/MIT’s are Free) 

$55 if attending both the Luncheon and the ILCMA Professional Development 

Program “Role of the Assistant:  Deployment & Development to Benefit the 

Organization and the Employee” 
 

RSVP:   Online Registration:    https://www.ilcma.org/?p=6376  

By November 10 Email registration to Alex Galindo at agalindo@niu.edu 

Phone in Registration 815-753-5424     

 

Cancellations must be made by November 10, 2017.  Any cancellations after that date will require full payment. 
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